
Dear Parents, 

This busy half term will see us continue to 

build our knowledge and understanding in a 

range of areas across the curriculum. 

 

In maths, the children are looking to continue 

to build their confidence and fluency with 

arithmetic. We will be continuing to revise 

areas of four operations. Children will have 

revised and learnt lots of skills needed for 

arithmetic by the end of the term. We will be 

learning about fractions, decimals and 

percentages which builds on our skills in 

arithmetic and reasoning.  

 

In English, we will be building our spelling, 

punctuation and grammar skills with regular 

assessments in SPaG and spelling as we 

continue to learn word classes and spelling 

patterns taught in KS2. Children will also be 

developing their writing skills throughout this 

half term.  

 

 

We will be continuing to read texts such as The 

Switch and Fing, in addition to developing our 

reading response to a range of text types. 

 

We will be learning about Properties of Materials 

in science: children will be completing a range of 

written tasks and practical investigations as they 

develop their understanding of key scientific 

vocabulary.  

In RE, we will be learning about Joseph and his 

brothers with the theme of regret. This will link 

to drama and music as we link our learning to 

Joseph and the Amazing Technicolour Dreamcoat. 

 

Please do not hesitate to get in touch if you need 

to ask anything. 

Craig Ellis and Juliet Wroe 

 


